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Meeting of the Environment Strategic Policy Committee

6th September 2006
Item 7(b)
Information Item re: Public Consultation on the Review of Ireland’s National   Climate Change Strategy
In July 2006 the Minister for the Environment, Heritage and Local Government announced a public consultation on the review of Ireland’s National Climate Change Strategy.
The Strategy, which was published in October 2000, provides the framework for national policy and action on climate change.  The review is intended to take stock of developments since October 2000, as well as identifying additional measures further to reduce national emissions of greenhouse gas emissions.  

To inform the consultation, the Minister has published a report, Ireland’s Pathway to Kyoto Compliance. The report is available to download from the Department’s website (www.environ.ie), by email at climatereview@environ.ie or by telephoning the Air Quality and Climate Change Section at 01-888-2872.

The Department of Environment Heritage and Local Government has advised that submissions must be made in writing and submitted to the address below by the stated deadline.  It is intended that submissions received will be published on the Department’s website and will be taken into consideration in preparing an updated strategy, which the Minister intends to complete before the end of the current year.

Submissions should be forwarded to the address below so as to arrive no later than 30th September 2006:

Air Quality and Climate Change Section

Department of the Environment, Heritage & Local Government

Custom House

Dublin 1 

Or (preferably) by e-mail to: climatereview@environ.ie or both.
It is not proposed that the SPC will make a submission regarding this Strategy, but members may wish to make individual submissions.
